
Oak  Grove  Cemetery  worker
warns of high mosquito count
The following was sent to us from a reader:

“I just wanted to add about the West Nile mosquitoes. I work
at the Oak Grove Cemetery on Parker Street and our cemetery is
flooded with them, so I just wanted to let the page know so
the people of the city can apply spray before they take their
morning walks. Plus the kids can be more alert while walking
home from school.”

West Nile Virus detected in latest mosquito sample at Rural
Cemetery in New Bedford

West Nile Virus detected in latest mosquito sample at New
Bedford Business Park
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